From:	<	@walthamforest.	gov.uk>
Sent: 21 May 2	020 16:56		
To: Monck San	n <	@tfl.gov.uk>;	@tfl.gov.uk; Clark Julie (nee Dye)
<u>@tfl</u>	<u>.gov.uk</u> >; L	SPApplications <	@tfl.gov.uk>
Cc:	<	@walthamforest.	gov.uk>;
<	walthamfo	orest.gov.uk>	
Subject: LBWF	LSP Appli	cation for funding	

Dear Sam, John, Julie,

In response to the London Streetspace Plan - Interim Guidance, issued to London Boroughs on 15th May 2020, please find attached our funding application for LSP schemes for consideration.

The application has been split in to the three following categories with cost summaries for each category of scheme;

- Cycling Routes
- Low traffic neighbourhoods
- Reallocation of road space

An overview plan and scheme location plans are attached together with a materials pallet guide that details the types of materials we intend to use on the majority of the schemes. The costs provided are fully inclusive of all elements of the design, engagement and implementation processes and reflect the need to mobilise and deliver all schemes as soon as possible.

We recognise the need to ensure that all proposed schemes can be implemented quickly and can advise you that all schemes have the full support of Cllr Clyde Loakes, Deputy Leader of the Council and Environment Portfolio Holder.

Should you have any questions or require any additional information on any of the proposals please contact Chris Proctor or myself for further information. We look forward to receiving your feedback and working with on the delivery of the LSP.

Regards

	Neighbourhood and Commercial
Argall Avenue, Leyton, London, E10 7AS	
Phone: walthamforest.gov.uk	
Waltham Forest Council	
Twitter @wfcouncil	

Visit enjoywalthamforest.co.uk, email enjoy@walthamforest.gov.uk

Our ambition is that everybody in Waltham Forest enjoys a quality life.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the addressee(s). It may contain privileged and confidential information and, if you are not the intended recipient, you must not read, copy or distribute it, nor take any action in reliance upon it. If you have received this e-mail in error, please inform the sender as soon as

possible and delete the e-mail from your computer. Any information contained in this email or in attachments to this email that relates to an identified or identifiable living individual is subject to the provisions of the Data Protection Act 2018 (DPA 2018). The intended recipient of this email, together with any attachments therein must process (as defined by the General Data Protection Regulation) the information in accordance with the DPA 2018.' E-mail may be corrupted or altered during or after transmission. We accept no responsibility for changes made to this e-mail after it was sent. Whilst we take reasonable steps to identify software viruses, any attachments to this email may contain viruses which our anti-virus software has failed to identify. No liability is accepted for such viruses, and we therefore recommend that you carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any attachments. Information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004.